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Factsheet Iceland 

Main interoperability activities 

Iceland is currently in the process of developing a NIF which is expected to be finalized by December 

2011 and published in January 2012. 

Summary of the NIF  

The current NIF is still in a draft stage. A steering group has been established by the Minister of Finance 

with the clear objective to develop the NIF. The steering group has decided that the structure of the Ice-

landic NIF will be based on the structure of the IDABC NIFO Analytical Model
1
. The expected NIF will give 

priority to a selected number of recommendations of the EIF (i.e. 1, 2, 5, 6, 11, 13, 18, 19 and 21) and the 

focus will be on the semantic and technical levels of interoperability.  

Alignment NIF/EIF 

Currently Iceland has no formal NIF yet but is in the process of developing the NIF. The NIF/EIF alignment 

will be made after the formal publication of the Icelandic NIF. 

Other initiatives on interoperability 

No details on other interoperability initiatives were communicated but it is confirmed that there are a 

few. These initiatives will be mentioned in the formal NIF for which the publication is expected in January 

2012. 

NIF responsibles for Iceland 

Hugrún Ösp Reynisdóttir (hugrun.reynisdottir@fjr.stjr.is) 

Angantýr Einarsson (angantyr.einarsson@fjr.stjr.is) 

                                                                 
1 http://ec.europa.eu/idabc/servlets/Doc5e52.pdf?id=32122 
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